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WORKING PARTY ON REVISIONOF SCHEDULE I

INTERIM REPORT

The Working Party has examined the replacement of Schedule

I proposed by the Delegation of Australia. In the light of the

description of the proposed change contained in GATT/CP3/13 and

Add. 1 and the oral explanations given by the representative of

Australia, the Working Party has reached the unanimous

conclusion that the proposed revision is not contrary to the

provisions of the General Agreement, and it will in due course

submit a recommendation to the Contracting Parties that this

revision be approved.

Meanwhile the Working Party suggests that each delegation,

which concluded negotiations with Australia in 1947, examine the

photostat copy of the new Schedule I which was distributed at

Annecy since the opening of the Third Session, and communicate

with the Delegation of Australia not later than Friday 6th May

concerning any questions they wish to raise on items of the

tariff of particular interest to them.

The Working Party will meet again after 6th May in the

expectation that it will then be beable to conclude its report

to the Contracting Parties.


